
TOWN OF HAVERHILL 

HURRICANE MILTON – UPDATE #4 

OCTOBER 10, 2024 @ 2:30 P.M. 

 

Town Hall remains closed today to the public as staff works to finish damage assessments from 
Hurricane Milton and make sure all roadways are clear. 
 
Please call Town Hall at 561-689-0370 Ext 1 and leave a message if you have an urgent need today, 
as we are checking messages frequently. 
 
Initial assessments found a large tree blocking the roadway on Kelly Drive that has been cleared, 
many fallen fences, minor debris cleanup, and electric power issues on Mimosa Court and New 
Parkview Place that FPL is working to address as quickly as possible. There were no signs of 
flooding or structural damage from this storm.  
 
Thank you all for your patience as we work to ensure everyone’s safety. 
 
Take Care, 

Tracey Stevens, Town Administrator 


